
 

Board of Management update: 

This newsletter is more of an update instead of 

the normal newsletter. 

To keep you updated on our situation to date. 

The RSL Sub Branch is now closed to the public but 

a few board members have been busy setting up 

our new display cabinets in the museum. 

We took delivery of 8 new cabinets (via Grant) last 

week and they look great.  David Reid and his team have been busy filling these cabinets 

with all our memorabilia and should be finished next week. 

 

We hope everyone is managing ok during this unusual time.  Should anyone need 

assistance in any way, please contact Pres. Vince on 0417 275125 or Sec. Robyn on 0411 

966 763 and we will assist where we can. 

 

Please note that NewsXpress is willing to do deliveries so if there is anything you need 

from the news agency, by way of papers, puzzle books, chocolates, stationery or games 

etc. please give Sue a ring on 6382 1513 and she will deliver these items to you for a 

small charge. 

 

Also, Gray’s Hotel will now deliver meals should you require a nice meal on occasion. 

Pres. Vince and Don (Welfare Advocate) will be ringing our aged members within the 

next week to make sure they are coping with this situation. 

Please stay safe and look after yourselves and we look forward to being able to get back 

to normal as soon as possible. 
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Brian Bull - Board member 

Greg Rush- Board member 

David Reid - Board member 


